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RE: PLANNING APPLICATION REF: 2013/63261P 

Dear Eimear Heavey, 

In reference to you r  recent  le t ter  do ted 9 October  21:113 a b o u t  the redeve lopment  o f  6 Erskine Road, London 
N W 3  3/11 I would like t o  say t ha t  I I n  a a s u p p o r t  the application. 

I w o r r y  t ha t  there is not  the mfrastructure to support  more flats m the area and beheve tha t  Leetler Haste 
should remain a busmess. Tnyoga is Vito lip impor tan t  t o  the who le  area of Primrose CII bringing m around 300-400 

people a day t o  the area which helps o the r  busmesses along Regents Park Road and the surrounding area 

]woeldappcec iaoe io  if you could accept m y  email and comments 
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